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JOSEPHINE COUNTY, Ore. & WASHINGTON, D.C. -- National priorities in the 

United States Senate are keeping senators busy such that an Oregon senator is 

postponing some of his town halls in the state. 

Oregon's senior U.S. Senator Ron Wyden is adding Josephine County's town hall to 

his list of deferred public listening sessions this month. 

Today his office said, "Due to ongoing negotiations in the U.S. Senate, Senator 

Wyden has to postpone his town hall in Josephine County, which was scheduled on 

Feb. 12 at 3:30 p.m. at Rogue Community College Redwood Campus in Grants Pass." 

Senator Wyden said, "I made a promise to Oregonians that I would come to every 

county every year to listen to you about issues that affect your county and region. I 

also made a promise to work hard on your behalf in DC and stay as long as it takes to 

get the work done. I look forward to finding new dates for these town halls and 

hearing from folks in Josephine County." 

Wyden's Polk, Lincoln, Tillamook and Clatsop County Town Halls scheduled for 

February 9-11 also were postponed and will be rescheduled as soon as time permits. 

Updates about his upcoming open-to-all town halls are online here. 

Senator Wyden also had planned to visit Kids Unlimited and talk about the child tax 

credit during his visit, which also included work on law enforcement and housing 

issues. 
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